


Additional Comments on Proposed 3A ication 14-2 to Permit GRO09RE

Y

3. Chino’s response to MMD Commel story for * :s 7 of this modification
14-2 proposal and the associated co ever, MMD re-emphasizes that the
proposed blended cover material is .

4. Chino’s responses to MMD comment Nos. 4, 5, 6, 7, and 8 are satisfactory.

5. With regard to Chino’s response to MMD comment No. 9, MMD requires that the previous
and approvable FA releases for both Modifications 13-1 and 14-3 be completed separately
and independently. For MMD to approve this Modification 14-2, Chino will have to submit
the needed Certificate(s) of Face Amount Adjustment to complete Modifications 13-1 and
14-3. Please describe how the required FA will be administered for this Modification 14-2.

6. Chino’s responses to MMD comment Nos. 10, 11, 12 and 13 are satisfactory.

7. Chino’s responses to the comments made by the Office of State Engineer and the Department
of Cultural Affairs are satisfactory.

Please note that MMD may have additional cc " -ntson = updated cost estimate when the 14-

2 proposal is considered technically complete.

Please respond to the MMD commpente rithin 20 dave A £ ranaint of this letter. Please contact
Chris Eustice at 505-476-3438 or a f you have any questions.
Sincerely,

Chris Eustice, Permit Lead
Mining Act Reclamation Program (“MARP”)
Mining and Minerals Division

CC.

Fernando Martinez, Director MMD

Holland Shepherd, MARP Program Manager

John Hall, Mining Act Team Leader, NMED GWQB
Allyson Siwik, GRIP

Mine File (GROO9RE)





